NEWTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
(203) 426-7620
FAX (203) 270-6199

May 9, 2023

Cenergistic

Attention: John Bernard
5950 Sherry Lane, Suite 900
Dallas, TX 75225

RE: Bid Submittal — May 9, 2023

3 Primrose Street
Newtown, CT 06470

BUSINESS OFFICE
(203) 426-7618
FAX (203) 426-2368

Energy Management & Conservation Services 2023-19

Dear Mr. Bernard:

Thank you for your bid submittal for the Energy Management & Conservation Services 2023-19 which was
properly received at the Office of the Purchasing Director at Newtown Public Schools prior to the bid due

date of 11:00 PM on March 31, 2023.

Unfortunately, we have decided not to proceed forward with the project as presented in the Request for
Proposal and reject any and all bids, as is our right pursuant included the Award of Bids section of the

document.

We appreciate your efforts and participation.

TJ/kkm
Kerri Mubarek, Purchasing Director

Very Truly Yours,
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Christopher Melillo, Superintendent of Schools
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Tanjé Va}zﬁf, Director of Business and Finance
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